Deployment of COVID-19 treatments for highest risk non-hospitalised patients
General practices/111: How should patients be referred for Neutralising Monoclonal Antibodies (nMABs) Treatment

If an eligible patient does not receive instructions from the CMDU on how to access treatment and calls their Practice or 111, you will need to refer the patient to a local CMDU by email to:
CMDU@uhd.nhs.uk  or CMDU@DCHft.nhs.uk
Please note: Patients cannot self-refer for treatment 







 Referral information will only need to include the patient details, the date of the PCR test, and the condition(s) that you think might make them eligible for treatment. Please include any medications, allergies and preferred contact details as normal.
GPs must not prescribe molnupiravir. Community pharmacies will not have access to any stocks of molnupiravir and therefore patients will not be supplied with the medicine. Instead, practices should refer eligible patients to CMDUs.

